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Stay-at-home - Wikipedia
› A stay-at-home parent is a parent who stays at home to take
care of their children rather than going out to work. › a
stay-at-home parent takes care of their home and children
rather than going out to work: ?????????????????????, ?.
Stay-at-home | Definition of Stay-at-home by Merriam-Webster
"No, I'm going to stay home." (Note that if you did say the
struck-through version, that would tend to imply that you
weren't going to go to the.
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› A stay-at-home parent is a parent who stays at home to take
care of their children rather than going out to work. › a
stay-at-home parent takes care of their home and children
rather than going out to work: ?????????????????????, ?.

Nine Reasons I Regret Being a Stay at Home Mom
Define stay-at-home. stay-at-home synonyms, stay-at-home
pronunciation, stay- at-home translation, English dictionary
definition of stay-at-home. adj. 1. Inclined .

People have a lot to say about SAHMs. But let's get to some
surprising facts. Discover the top 7 findings research reveals
about stay-at-home.

What I hadn't realized, as a stay at home mom, was how my
constant focus on my family would result in my aspirations for
myself slipping away.

Find out why a former successful educator, Angel Hamilton,
doesn't regret quitting her job and becoming a stay-at-home
mom.
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This is just a tiny snapshot of Stay At Home I do every day as
a stay-at-home mom. But far and away my biggest regret about
my years at home was that I lowered my sights for myself as I
dimmed in my own mind what I thought I was capable of. I
change the baby and put him in his swing.
Ihadgottenout,onlytoreturnandhelpbettermycommunity. A little
later into my Stay At Home I felt that the community needed
more than an after-school program. I was raising my children
and, as any parent who had spent a day with a child knows,
that can fill all of the hours in a day. I knew immediately
that he was unlike any other man I had ever encountered.
Now,onthedownslopeofparenting,Ihavemisgivingsaboutmydecisiontosta
activities involve a flurry of activity but, at the end of it,
those who are running the organization carry on and your job
is .
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